
The Centre for Human Rights and Peace (CHRP) at the Department of Philosophy and Religious Studies 

jointly with the Kenya National Commission on Human Rights (KNCHR) will conduct collaborative 

research on police reforms in Kenya.  Preparations for this exercise are already underway following 

initial discussions between the KNCHR represented by Mr. Lucas Kimanthi and CHRP represented by Dr. 

J. B. Ndohvu, Coordinator of the CHRP 

 


